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Office of the Council
Joe Cimperman

Councilman, Ward 13
Commirtees: City Planning, Chair  Community & Economic Development »
Legislation » Finance, Vice Chair

October 28, 2008

Holly C. Carroll

Library Director, Interim
Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, Oh 44114

Dear Director Carroll,

[ am writing in support of the installation of security cameras on the Carnegie West
Library to view the activity around the library and Novak Park. This area receives
numerous complaints from residents and business owners in the area concerning the park
visitors. Security cameras could only help reduce the crime and anti-social activities
occurring on a daily basis around the library and would help residents who actually want
to use the library or cross through the park feel safer,

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please call 216-664-2961 with any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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November 6, 2008

The Honorable Joe Cimperman
Councilman, Ward 13

Cleveland City Council

City Hall

601 Lakeside Avenue, Room 220
Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Councilman Cimperman:

Thank you for your letter of October 28, 2008 regarding the installation of additional security cameras on
the Carnegie West Branch Library to view the activity around the library and Novak Park.

I have asked Cleveland Public Library Chief of Security, Michael Janero, to research options for camera
installation as expeditiously as possible. When that information is available, I will contact you for further
discussion on how we can work together to address this important issue.

While I am aware and sensitive to the safety concerns of our patrons and those residents in the Novak
Park neighborhood, I also understand that several streetlights are inoperable and not providing adequate
illumination necessary for that area. Iam hopeful, that with your support as councilman, immediate
repairs to those defective light poles will be made.

As I continue to collect information on the possibilities of camera installation, I welcome updates on your
progress as well.

Sincerely,

HollgLarroll
Interim Director

cc: Michael Janero, Chief of Security
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